McDonald County Commission—Minutes

February 24, 2014

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch- Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Barbara Williams- County Clerk

GENERAL BUSINESS

Don Hines met with the Commission to clarify the location of the proposed SWEPCO 345,000 volt
transmission lines. After looking online at the proposed area it was decided that Mr. Hines property
is not under the proposed lines. Commission are still in contact with several officials to deny access
to the electric company due to the damage it would do to Property values in that area. Commission

also object due to the fact that the lines do not benefit Missouri in any way.

Commission still working with FEMA & planning the Upper Mill Creek Bridge replacement,

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on February 26th 2014
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